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Thank you for the opportunity to comment on Docket UE-210183.

The UTC must revise its draft rule to eliminate the use of “retained Renewable Energy
Credits (RECs)” which is a term found nowhere in the statute nor in common usage.
The UTC also must eliminate all other provisions of the draft rule that would allow a
utility to rely on electricity that it has sold to meet its obligation to serve customers in
Washington with clean energy.

CETA means what it says: utilities must use clean energy to serve their Washington
customers.

Sincerely,
Virginia Davis
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